Greetings to you all,

The Mission Project for 2014/15 has arrived.

" TOGETHER WE CAN"

The NZ part is focusing on Diabetes Youth.

They aim to create well structured teenage camps where sufferers can get together and appreciate they are not alone.

They want to educate Parents and families how to manage these conditions within their homes.

They want to advocate and provide safe environments at school and work.

The Overseas Project is situated in South India working with the Fishing communities to improve their livelihoods. and campaigning for the rights of Women and Children.

Women were empowered to take an active role in Civil and

Political life. They formed the Naythal Group and led the charge to stop the proliferation of illegal Shrimp farming along the coast which was destroying their fishing grounds, they also met with Government officials over Land Rights.

Together we can make a difference to so many lives and as Diabetes is becoming No1.disease among our Children we can
tackle this Problem with Education awareness.

To those Women who do not belong to Presbyterian Groups and would like to support this Project, please contact me, for the Project Kit. and I can send Hard copy or e-mail.
Donations can be sent directly to our Treasurer. Mrs Ngaire Pearce  102 Mountain View Road,  Gleniti,  Timaru.7910.

Joan Roberts

Mission Convener

27A Tukapa Street

Westown

New Plymouth 4310

E-mail syjorob@xtra.co.nz

